
In-Person Project Information Meeting
Resurfacing and Related Work on Route 110

What is happening?
The purpose of this meeting is to provide the public with the opportunity to become 
fully acquainted with the proposed Lowell–Dracut–Methuen – Resurfacing and 
Related Work on Route 110 project. All views and comments submitted in response 
to the meeting will be reviewed and considered to the maximum extent possible.
How will this affect you? 
The revised design moving forward will no longer be proposing a shared use path 
along the south side of the road.  Instead, there will be bike lanes on either side of 
the road, buffered from the vehicle lanes by a painted buffer containing flex posts. 
The sidewalk along the north side of the roadway will be reconstructed to be 5-ft wide 
and ADA compliant.  All MassDOT projects need to include considerations for bikes 
and pedestrians. All work will be done within the state-owned layout.
We also agree that the speeds of motor vehicles along the corridor need to be 
reduced. Providing narrower lanes, and now buffered bike lanes, will help with that 
speed reduction, as roadway narrowing is a proven traffic calming technique as are 
median islands which are also proposed at various locations. There will be breaks in 
the flex posts for all driveways with plenty of space for access to your property for 
vehicle maneuvers, trash pick-up, and mail or other delivery. 
When

June 18. 2024
6:00 PM

To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, 
modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such 
services, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or 
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us.  For adequate time to process such request, please make them as 
early as possible, ideally 10-15 days prior to the event.

Project inquiries may also be emailed to MassDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us. Please submit any 
written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E., Chief Engineer, 
MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: PROJECT MANAGEMENT, PROJECT FILE NO. 
608816

Where

Harmony Hall
1624 Lakeview Avenue
Dracut, MA 01826

Visit www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events for more information.
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